
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/28/2013 3:55:24 PM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Two topics — financing and regional technical forum 

Michael -

Good afternoon!

Looking forward to talking to you tomorrow about EE incentives. I just wanted to give 
you a quick heads up that we have these two other topics we’d like to talk to you 
about.

On the regional technical forum, we’re ready to talk to you about the design of it, and 
would like to bring in our consultant, Annette Beitel, who also set up the Illinois RTF. 
Should be interesting, and we could set it up after the 5Sep meeting.

On the financing PD, I am wondering if you’d like sit down with us, or maybe we could 
handle the discussion with a short phone call. The judge said there would be a 
revision coming out, so it might make sense to wait, but it’s still on the 5Sep calendar.

I’ll ask you about these when we see you tomorrow

Thanks!

yours

sid
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